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CONVERSATION RECORD 

NAME OF PERSON{S) CONTACTED TELEPHONE NO. 

TIME DATE 
9: 15 am 7/19/2012 
ORGANIZATION 

Mack Richards 317-274-4797 Radiation Safety Officer 

License No.: 13-02752-03 Control No.: NIA 

This refers to the conversation between Mack Richards and Jennifer Bishop on July 19, 2012 
regarding the upcoming changes to the financial assurance regulations. 

On June 17, 2011, the Commission issued amended rules for financial assurance for 
decommissioning. The following changes will affect your license: 

Decommissioning Funding Plans must be submitted to the NRC for review during license 
renewals and at intervals not to exceed three years. 

The final rules become effective on December 17,2012. Please review Federal Register Notice 
Volume 76, Number 117, pages 35512-35575 for more information. 
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